
THURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAYTHURSDAY
ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS

THURSDAY, MAY 7, 2020 URBANA ELEMENTARY @ SUGARLOAFTHURSDAY, MAY 7, 2020 URBANA ELEMENTARY @ SUGARLOAF

MARYLAND SCHOOLS TO REMAIN CLOSED THE
REST OF THE SCHOOL YEAR - DISTANCE

LEARNING CONTINUES

STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK
Thanks to all the families who sent in accolades, pictures, and videos for our Staff
Appreciation Tribute. The PowerPoint slideshow was created by our secretary Erin Miller and
is attached to this FOF. Please take a few minutes to relax and watch it with your child(ren).
Make sure you have the volume up as there is music accompaniment. Thanks again for
recognizing our staff in such a special way.

INTERIMS
Interims will be sent home tomorrow, Friday, May 8, by email or phone call. You will only
receive one if your child is on the trajectory to receive an I-COL (Incomplete Continuity of
Learning) for their fourth term grade. Students will receive an I-COL for lack of
participation/engagement, lack of assignments turned in, or work turned in but not meeting
the expectations or standards enough to receive a Pass. This is not meant as punitive but will
give next year’s teachers a starting point to know that the student might need some additional
or supplemental support or re-teaching.

FCPS SURVEY
Thank you to the 345 people who have completed the survey! We appreciate your input and
feedback. The survey closes tomorrow afternoon. If you would still like to take it, here is our
school speci�c link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COLParent0702

https://www.fcps.org/about/news/1680583/maryland-schools-to-remain-closed-the-rest-of-the-school-year-distance-learning-continues
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COLParent0702


END OF YEAR
As you now know, our schools will continue on distance learning for the remainder of the year.
At some point, I believe there will be a system for students/families to pick up their child’s
belongings and other items; however, we do not have guidance on that yet. At that time,
pictures, Art to Remember items, and yearbooks would be distributed as well. Until then, all is
safe and sound at school!

MEAL AVAILABILITY
We are pleased that FCPS will begin offering meals in our feeder area. The pick-up for meals is
Centerville ES in the parking lot beginning Monday, May 11 between 11:00-1:00. These meals
will be offered on Monday, Wednesday, and Fridays. Children do not need to be present nor do
you need to present any form of need. If you are in need of meals for your children, please
take advantage of this opportunity.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS
Tune in to the Weekly Morning Announcements each Monday morning bright and early!
Watch for the weekly newsletter from our school counselor and school psychologist to
come on Tuesdays.
Keep an eye out for birthday hellos to come to your email for your child on his/her
birthday.
Watch for the Thursday Announcements to continue on Thursdays!

If you know of families not receiving FOF information, please have them email
urbana.es@fcps.org. Email addresses are pulled directly from our FCPS student information
system. Please always remember to let us know if you change your email. Thanks!
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